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Unfortunately, class attendance 
slipped again this week. 

Please remember that absence 
lasting 3 days or more will re-
quire supporting medical evi-
dence, especially just before a 
school holiday. Without this, 
absence will be unauthorised and 
could be passed to RBWM for a 
fixed penalty notice. 

With halfterm coming up, why 
not book in routine dental check 
ups and eye tests to avoid taking  
children out of school for these 
things? 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 1 Rabbits who all 

arrived on time everyday this week. 

They will enjoy an extra playtime 

one day next week.  Although, we 

appreciate that, occasionally, late-

ness is unavoidable, it should not 

happen repeatedly. Setting your 

alarm 10 minutes earlier each day 

may make all the difference and 

give your child a better start to 

the day.  

Motivated        Proud        Inclusive 

Bumblebees 86% 

Ladybirds 98.3% 

Hedgehogs 89.6% 

Rabbits 92.5% 

Badgers 90% 

Squirrels 96.5% 

Robins 92.1% 

Sparrows 93.8% 

Kingfishers 94.1% 

Woodpeckers 96.2% 

Owls 87.3% 

Red Kites 97% 

Falcons 94.6% 

Reminders…... 

 Mobile phones and smart 
watches should not be brought 
into school. Any phones brought 
into school for exceptional 
reasons (and with prior agree-
ment by Mrs Fox) must be left 
at the school office for safe-
keeping.   

 All children are required to 
wear black school shoes, and 
not trainers. If your child is not 
wearing the correct footwear, 
please inform us of the reason 
why.  

 Water bottles should contain 
water only, and KS2 should only 
be bringing fruit or vegetables 
as a breaktime snack. 

 We are a nut-free school.  Residential Trips 
Next instalments are now due - 

£50 for Year 4 Frontier Centre Trip 
£70 for Upper Junior PGL Trip 

 

Mon 10th – 
Thurs 13th 

EYFS – Stay and Play Sessions for Parents 

Tues 11th  
Internet Safety Day  - Parents invited at the end of 
the day 

Weds 12th   
SEND Coffee Morning 8:45—9:15am 

Yr1 Rabbits—Class Assembly 2:50pm  (DATE 
CHANGE) 

Fri 14th 

Upper KS2 (Yrs 5 & 6) – Book Café 8:20 in Hall 

Yr2 Badgers —Class Assembly 8:50am (DATE 
CHANGE) 

Whole School – PTFA Valentine Disco EYFS & KS1 
4:15pm / KS2 5:45pm 

Mon 17th – 
Fri 21st 

HALF TERM – School Closed 

Mon 24th  School Reopens 8:30am 

Tues 25th & 
Thurs 27th 

Whole School – Parents’ & Carers’ 
Evening 

Wed 26th Yr2 Squirrels – Class Assembly 2:50pm 

Fri 28th  Yr1 Hedgehogs – Class Assembly 9am 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

There were so many children awarded Hot Chocolate 
this week, that Mrs Fox had to hold two sessions! 

Well done to everyone.  

Sparrows and Robins 

Kew Gardens Trip 

This Tuesday saw the first school 
trip of the year, with Year 3 visit-
ing Kew Gardens. The children had 
a fabulous time and got to experi-
ence the Rainforest in Richmond!! 
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Football sessions focussing on different 

skills each week for Years 1-3. Bookings 

and payments are made directly to CFC 

Foundation 

Please let the office know if you would be 

interested in a club for  Years 4-6 as CFC 

would like to restart this provision. 

School Meals 

The lunch choices for week commencing Monday 10th February 2025 are Week 1 of the Winter Menu. Plain pasta is available on 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday, and jacket potatoes are served on Tuesday and Thursday. Both come with a selection of top-
pings.  

School Meals cost £2.69 per day, and we ask that accounts are kept in credit. There is a reminder function that can be set up 
on the Scopay system, which will alert you if your child’s balance falls below an amount set by you. With the weather so cold at 
the moment, why not encourage your child to have a hot meal at lunchtime? 

Clubs 
Teacher-led clubs have now started. There are still some spaces in Mindfulness, so please contact the office if your 

child is interested. 
Drawing and Mindfulness Clubs are every Wednesday 

Parents Welcome….! 
Thank you to everyone who has joined us for an event this week. We’ve 

had some wonderful feedback, and parents are really enjoying the assem-
blies. 

 
Next week, we have Year 1 Rabbits Assembly on Wednesday 12th Febru-

ary at 2:50pm and Upper KS2 (Yrs 5 & 6) Book Café from 8:20am fol-
lowed by Year 2 Badgers Assembly on 14th February. 

 
Booking for Parents’ & Carers’ Evening is open from 4pm this evening (7th 
February). This is a great opportunity for you to discuss your child’s pro-
gress so far this year and view their books to see examples of the work 

that they do.  
 

If you have any suggestions on other events we could run to involve you in 
your children’s learning, please let us know.  

 

Music Lessons in School 
 

Did you know that children from Year 2 upwards can have guitar lessons in 
school? Rock and Pop Foundation currently offer guitar 
lessons during the school day. Please ask at the office if 

you would like more information.  
 

http://www.chelseasoccerschools.co.uk
http://www.chelseasoccerschools.co.uk
https://pinkscoaching.co.uk/


Fundraising for the School 

 
The next fundraising event will be the ever-
popular Valentines Disco! A ticket letter will 
come out on Monday, and tickets must be pur-

chased before the 11th February. If you are sending 
cash into school, please send in the correct amount as 
change cannot be given. Members of the PTFA 
will be selling tickets in the playground on 
Tuesday 11th February and will take card pay-
ments.  

Community Information 



Venue: Stoke Poges Tennis Club 

Dates: Monday 17th - Friday 21st February 

Times: 1-4pm 

Age range: 4-14 year olds 

Cost: £250 per week or £60 per day (remember, this is for two children as 

we are offering a buy one, get one free deal).  

If you would like your children to attend please send through the following 

details: 

Full names 

Dates of birth 

An emergency contact number 

Any medical information we need to be aware of 
Our super popular and experienced coach Sebasitan McGrath will be run-
ning the camp and we will bring in assistants if needed.  
Website: www.internationaltenniscoaching.com 

Half Term Activities 

http://www.internationaltenniscoaching.com/

